
  

                                    Fulford School  

                 Fulfordgate, Heslington Lane, Fulford, York. YO10 4FY  

T: 01904 633300  E: office@fulford.york.sch.uk www.fulford.york.sch.uk  
    

 

23rd January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well.  As the upcoming Parent Information Evenings approach, we are 
thrilled by the overwhelming response from parents and carers. Your active participation and 
engagement play a pivotal role in fostering a positive and collaborative school community. 

The information evenings will be held on Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th January starting at 

6pm. You can secure your place by using this link: Information Evening Booking Form  

The purpose of the evenings is to address a wide range of topics and provide comprehensive 
information about the school. Whilst there will be an opportunity for questions during the 
presentation, given the large number of expected attendees, it will not be possible to address all 
individual queries. 

To address any specific or individual inquiries that you may have, I encourage you to email me 
directly at headteacher@fulford.york.sch.uk. Your queries will be incorporated into the 
presentation or addressed through individual contact. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the event and hope you will find the evening both 
interesting and informative.   

Leading Parent Partnership Award 

As mentioned in my previous communication, we are excited to embark on the journey toward 
achieving the 'Leading Parent Partnership Award,' a significant initiative aimed at strengthening 
the link between parents and the school. 

To gather valuable insights and perspectives from our parents and carers, we have shared a brief 
questionnaire. If you haven't had the opportunity to complete it, I strongly encourage you to do 
so. Your input is instrumental and will complement the school's self-evaluation in initiating this 
important process. 

You can access the questionnaire through the following link: Leading Parent Partnership Award 
Questionnaire. Your responses will play a crucial role in shaping our approach to parent-school 
collaboration and enhancing the overall educational experience for our students. 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=evsowXc9NES-DBbNPA5Z4vlYJ75grf5Nv7mV-83db0NUNElVTUE4MkFWNFhOV0FHOFk0RjVaTEYwUy4u
mailto:headteacher@fulford.york.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/PteP6vHbxW
https://forms.office.com/e/PteP6vHbxW


 

School Production - Oliver 

It's wonderful to see the dedication and hard work of the staff and students preparing for the 
school performance of "Oliver!", based on the Charles Dickens' novel.  

The dress rehearsal will be attended by Year 6 pupils from our Trust Primary schools and St 
Oswalds.  This will be a fantastic opportunity to showcase our students' efforts and promote the 
Arts across the Primary schools. 

For those interested in attending the public performances, here are the details: 

• Wednesday 7th February: 7pm – 9.15pm  
• Thursday 8th February: 4.30pm – 6.45pm  
• Friday 9th February: 7pm – 9.15pm  

Each performance includes a short interval with refreshments available. Tickets, priced at a £8 
donation per person, are now available on Parent Pay. This donation contributes to the 
production costs of the show. Given the anticipation of a full audience, it's advised to purchase 
tickets promptly. 

For any inquiries or discussions related to "Oliver!" feel free to contact the school office at 
01904633300 or via email at office@fulford.york.sch.uk. 

Wishing everyone involved in the production the best of luck, and I hope the performances are 
a great success! 
 

Thank you for your continued support. Please do get in touch if there is any aspect of our 

provision that you would like to discuss:  headteacher@fulford.york.sch.uk 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Russell Harris 

Headteacher 
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